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May I as a non medical professional express concern that a doctor could be stifled from
saying things that may need to be told?

As example, people who believe in the traditional family should be allowed to say that
children are best raised by a male father and female mother, or that gender is not fluid.

A person who believes in the sanctity of life should be able to say that convenience
abortion is wrong.

A medical practitioner should certainly not be targeted for it, let alone forced to conduct
this deadly procedure.

There may be people who become offended when others verbalise their unpopular views.
Often these could be regarded as culturally disrespectful. Taking offence to what others
believe seems to have become a new national sport.

Safe medical practices should always be paramount, despite the risk of offending a patient,
whose culture clashes with Australia's.

Thank you for taking into consideration my viewpoints before, if at all, changing your
Code of Conduct.

Yours sincerely,

Dieter Fischer
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